
Catholic Research Resources Alliance Symposium and Annual Meeting

Bringing the Created Toward the Creator: Liturgical Art and Design After Vatican II

•         Explore the changes inspired by Vatican II on liturgical arts and design.
•         Engage scholars and students on their discovery and use of such resources — what do  
	  researchers and practitioners want and use? 
•         Explore the preservation of and access to the archives of liturgical designers and artists.
•         The symposium keynote speaker will be John Buscemi, a leading liturgical artist. Other 	
	  featured speakers include scholars, educators, and curators of liturgical arts collections.

June 1–2, 2015
Catholic Theological Union

Academic and Conference Center
5416 South Cornell Avenue 

Chicago, IL 60614

Catholic Theological Union is pleased to host this year’s Catholic Research Resources Alliance (CRRA) 
Symposium and Annual Meeting. The symposium will explore post-Vatican II changes, current activities 
in preserving and providing access to the archives of liturgical designers and artists, and engaging with 
scholars and students who use these resources. Visit catholicresearch.net for more information about the 
organization.

Points of interest for participants:

Please visit www.ctu.edu/CRRA to register  
and to access housing options. 

Registration is free.

Breakfast and lunch are included  
and complimentary parking is available. 

For more information, contact:
Lisa Gonzalez
Electronic Resources Librarian, CTU
lgonzalez@ctu.edu
773.371.5463


